
 

 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE: Temporary playground closure in Beverley Glen Park 
 
The City of Vaughan is making improvements to Beverley Glen Park, located at 333 Beverley Glen Blvd. 
 
Improvements include:  

• renewal of concrete pathways. 
• new pathway lighting and seating. 
• installation of new playground equipment and engineered wood fibre surfacing.  

 
To safely complete the work, the playground will be closed during construction. Work is anticipated to 
start Thursday, Sept. 18 and be completed by early November 2025, pending site and weather 
conditions. 

What you need to know: 
• The pedestrian pathway off Coldwater Court will remain open during construction. 
• Intermittent closures of the pedestrian pathway off Beverely Glen Boulevard will be required to 

accommodate the work. 
• The school and baseball field will remain accessible.  
• Signs and barriers will be in place to guide visitors. 

 
To learn more, visit vaughan.ca/Parks.  
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For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0 


